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NOTICE OF PROPOSED FARE INCREASES AND SERVICE
CHANGES

System Wide * 11/01/17 - 12/06/17
NOTICE OF PROPOSED FARE INCREASES AND
SERVICE CHANGES

Housatonic Area Regional Transit (HARTransit) invites public comment
on proposed fare increases and service changes.

These changes, if approved by the HARTransit Board of Directors, are
proposed to take effect on January 1, 2018.

Please click here> for more information.
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